Niche Cars Group Supports Thailand’s New
Year Road Safety Campaign
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Bangkok: Managing Director of Niche Cars Group, Vittawat Chinabarramee (1st from right) recently
met Thailand’s Minister of Transport, Arkhom Termpittayapaisith (center) and Deputy Commander
of Highway Police Division, POL.COL.Ekkarach Limsungkas (1st from left) to show the company’s
support for a New Year road safety campaign at the press conference of “BIG BANG Transport
Safety”, held at Ministry of Transport. The campaign was set to ensure that public transportation is
ready to accommodate people with safety standards during the upcoming New Year holiday in 2019.
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